
Dear Residents, 

We hope this message finds you well. As part of our ongoing efforts to enhance our community 

living experience, we are seeking your valuable feedback regarding the common areas of our 

property. 

We would greatly appreciate your thoughts on the following aspects: 

• Current condition of common areas 

• Suggestions for improvements 

• Any specific amenities you would like to see 

Your input is crucial in helping us create a more enjoyable environment for all residents. Please 

take a moment to reply to this email with your feedback by DATE. 

Thank you for helping us make our community a better place to live! 

Sincerely, 

[Your Name]  

[Your Position]  

[Property Management Name] 


